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UK ETS Authority update – participation in UK ETS evaluation research interviews 

This message from the UK ETS Authority is to inform UK ETS participants that you may be contacted 

by CAG Consultants or GC Insight. They have been commissioned by the Department for Energy 

Security and Net Zero (DESNZ) to undertake research with UK ETS participants on behalf of the UK 

ETS Authority, to evaluate the UK ETS scheme.  

A researcher from CAG Consultants or GC Insight may contact you during May or June to arrange an 

interview. The interview will be conducted either by telephone or online via Microsoft Teams, at a 

time convenient to you.  

This is part of the UK ETS Authority’s ongoing monitoring and evaluation programme, which you can 

read more about on gov.uk here. 

We are grateful for your cooperation with this research. Your views are important to the UK ETS 

Authority and will help to inform the Authority’s review of the policy during 2025. 

If you have any questions about the evaluation research, please contact Chris Ramsay-Collins (lead at 

the Department – chris.ramsay-collins@energysecurity.gov.uk) or Mary Anderson (project director 

for the evaluation team at CAG Consultants – ma@cagconsult.co.uk). 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

UK ETS Authority 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/participating-in-the-uk-ets/participating-in-the-uk-ets#evaluation-of-the-uk-ets-2023-2026

